

January 22, 2007

Mr. Dario DiMare President Dario Designs Inc. 29 Bartlett St. Marlboro, MA 01752

Dear Dario:

On behalf of the Newspaper Operations Advisory Committee, students, faculty and staff at West Virginia University Institute of Technology, I want to personally take this opportunity to thank you for sending Paul Coates to campus to footprint our area and provide schematics for the SLS 1000 Inserter to be donated by Skip Connors of News Tech.

You, and other friends of the Department of Printing, make it possible for us to offer education in newspaper production with equipment that the students will actually find in the industry when they complete their studies. It is the dedication of our industry sponsors that allows the department to operate at its highest level.

Again, thank you for all that you done for us and for your commitment to education. It is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Jack Nuckols
Professor/Chair

c: Newspaper Advisory Committee Skip Connors